
GENERAL SPORTING REGULATIONS 2023 

 
BULLETIN No 1 – BRAKE PADS IN CLASS BMW 325 CUP  

Due to the safety concerns, it is herewith determined that as from the NeA 2023 
Round No 3 (Kaunas GP) which will take place on 7-8.07.2023 in Nemuno Žiedas race 
track, and for the following NeA rounds in 2023, the brake pads for the class BMW 
325 CUP is FREE. 
 
Date of the decision: 04.07.2023 
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